
 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Action Update 

 

April 21, 2020 
 

Tonight, the Board of Education approved a resolution that reaffirms and proactively 
implements all policies, practices and procedures to ensure that our Asian and Pacific 
Islander (API) students, staff, families and community are not subjected to bias, harassment, 
discrimination, violence or retaliation.  
 

The resolution Condemning Xenophobic, Racist, And All Anti-Asian Attacks Elevated 
By COVID-19, includes in part:  
 

 condemnation of any anti-Asian sentiments targeting our API students, staff, families 
and community 

 a commitment to investing resources to reach Asian parents, students, and 
community to support and inform them of defined efforts specifically addressing anti-
Asian bias, discrimination, and xenophobia 

 a commitment to partnering with public and private institutions/organizations working 
to address xenophobia and racism subjected to Asian and Pacific Islanders in 
Minnesota 

 

Read the entire resolution here.  
 

 

  

For more information, visit spps.org/boe. 
    

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001177FHe2Fuu2oTW1uRuQZe7mCwRc_VRDJxNLe8Cx16d4dzbDbXRYQ49LgV9i_QukEE1AUTCzqPy01wZZfVLrJw6xuWUPuCJeAA_gy3C_nsC0N4EvuCifVKX3eXm-KkIbxy39Yu1n77FC4JeWGWGAOQbE6jdPjVDlclZjuSmrd-F5hoETEebHg1AhcHeTzQycSlc0xxZhXlTgDnbR6qJthQeO__hcT9BSoChDZONftTXiaCU8TqTfI20ZN-BAHW_ey&c=T1GL_CgJXon6Zy6hzk-l_Ldg5yLrV03b3viF1c1t_qGeodR2gabNmg==&ch=lsTWjYL5lWuJQvh2TjDwP-YEyOHwIZw-ddiyPPwllQ05VeQVi6Y8OA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001177FHe2Fuu2oTW1uRuQZe7mCwRc_VRDJxNLe8Cx16d4dzbDbXRYQ43LGM3ONjCxIo05sd_Pw9fJjr_sXGESZgzo6oEJvX22m19nVnD7VVeEvG_WlITTrxEQ9cpt31Ir6-4FFx89KuFCRRJF41l_4gw==&c=T1GL_CgJXon6Zy6hzk-l_Ldg5yLrV03b3viF1c1t_qGeodR2gabNmg==&ch=lsTWjYL5lWuJQvh2TjDwP-YEyOHwIZw-ddiyPPwllQ05VeQVi6Y8OA==

